PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

MCGILL UNIVERSITY
A. E. MORGAN

MONTREAL

16 October 1936

I was unfortunate last year in
that you were out when I called to retura the very
ocharming visit which you paid me after my arrivel.

T wonder if some time I might look in %o see you for
a few minutes to continue ihe

s0 kindly initiated? I do not know what is a
suitable hour for you, I pass your house on my way

home every evening and if sii o'clock were 2 gonven -

fent hour it would be a great pleasurs %0 look in.

Yours sincerely,

The Right Honourable
Lord Atholstan,
1172 Sherbrooks 3%. W,




